C5

Meredith, Maureen

From: Davis, Peter

Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2013 4:35 PM

To: Meredith, Maureen

Cc: Johnson, Kit

Subject: NPA case number: NPA-2012-0015.01. 3511 Manor Road
Dear Ms Meredith,

We would like to withdraw our application because our revised zoning change request no longer requires a change in
the future land use map.

Peter Davis, Architect

LEED Project Manager

Public Works Department, City of Austin
512-974-7267, cell(512) 296 4906

peter.davis @ austintexas.gov



